
 

 
 

CITY OF LAKE WORTH 
3805 ADAM GRUBB 

LAKE WORTH, TEXAS  76135 

 

NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM – CITY COUNCIL 
 

 

Private College Dinner Party 
Hidden Gardens Venue 

8229 Jacksboro Highway 
Lakeside, Texas 76135 
Sunday, May 29, 2022 
3:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m. 

 
A quorum of the City Council of the City of Lake Worth may or may not be in attendance at 
the above referenced gathering.  This is not a meeting of the governing body of the City 
Council; therefore, no business and/or action can be taken by the governing body of the 
City Council during the gathering.   
 
Please note that this will be a private college dinner party by invitation only.  
 

Certification 
 
I do hereby certify that the above Notice of Possible Quorum of the Lake Worth City 
Council was posted at City Hall, City of Lake Worth, Texas in compliance with Chapter 551, 
Texas Government Code on May 23, 2022 at 11:00 a.m. 
 
 
 
 

_____________________________ 
Holly Fimbres, City Secretary  

 
 
 
This facility is wheelchair accessible and accessible parking spaces are available.  
Requests for accommodations or interpretive services must be made 48 hours 
prior to this meeting.  Please contact the City Secretary’s office at 817-237-1211 
ext. 105 for further information. 
 


